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April 6, 2020 
 
To: The 2020-2021 Lieutenant Governors Designate 
       The 2020-2021 Cabinet and Training Team 
 
Dear Teammates: 
 
The currently prevailing conditions surrounding the Covid-19 pandemic make it unlikely we will be able to 
travel and hold larger group events by May 14, 2020.  Even in the eventuality we could, many of us may be 
uneasy about travel in light of the perceived risks to our health. 
 
Accordingly, I regret I must cancel the upcoming Lieutenant Governors’ Training in Rancho Cucamonga 
scheduled for May 14-17, 2020. 
 
We are currently retooling the training to be conducted partly on line and partly live at our Convention in 
August. 
 
The online components will be presented live by various team members in Zoom training rooms.  These 
presentations will be recorded live and archived on the District website for future review. 
 
Details about the online agenda items and their scheduled live presentation will be forthcoming the week of 
April 20. 
 
The live components of our training will be conducted on the day before the convention, August 12, 2020 in 
Sparks, NV.  It will be an all-day affair and the District will permit the attendees to vouch for the extra night at 
the hotel.  In addition, I look forward to welcoming you and your significant other to a team luncheon that day 
and a team dinner that night.  Additional details will be provided as soon as they are planned and set in place. 
 
Each of you will soon be receiving a form from the District office to order a team shirt.  If you would like to 
wear a team shirt to our training, order now and you can pick it up at convention without a freight charge. 
 
Having to cancel this training is not something I wanted to do, but I see no safe way out.  I know we will 
persevere as a team and find a new and better way forward. 
 
I will be in touch with all of you soon.  Be safe and be well. 
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